
INSTITUTE FOR PATIENT- AND
FAMILY-CENTERED CARE

Residents 
    Families  
    Needed!

The Institute for Patient- and Family-Centered 
Care (IPFCC), a non-profit organization, is leading 
this work with support from the Patient-Centered 
Outcomes Research Institute (PCORI) in order to 
encourage residents and families to partner with 
researchers in the future.

&
Residents 
    Families  
    Needed!

HOW CAN YOU HELP?
Share your thoughts and feelings in a 
small group conversation about your 
personal experiences with the many 
changes made during the COVID-19 
pandemic. These changes, made 
to keep everyone safe and prevent 
the spread of infection, have been a 
challenge for everyone.

 

YOUR EXPERIENCE 
MATTERS
This is an important opportunity for you 
to reflect on your experiences and make 
recommendations for improvement to 
ensure that future changes and research 
will benefit residents and families  
as well as staff. A small thank you 
payment will be provided in appreciation 
for your time and thoughtfulness.

INTERESTED?
Please contact  

 

at  
for more information if interested in 
contributing to this important project!
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